
 

 
Parks Victoria August 2020 Board Meeting Report  
 
The Board met on 25 August 2020 to discuss a range of important issues and opportunities. The highlights of 
the meeting are outlined below: 
 
Annual Reporting  
The Board acknowledged the efforts of Management and staff throughout the 2019 – 20 financial year and 
approved the 2019-20 Annual Report, 2019-20 Annual Financial Report and the 2019-20 National Parks Act 
Report.   
 
Capital Projects   
The Board thanked all staff involved in the delivery of the full capital program for 2019-20.  
 
Fire Briefing  
The Board received a comprehensive briefing on the 2019-20 fire season, including the Government’s planned 
burn targets, ecological and cultural burning.   
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